
WELCOME!
THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING 
THE GLENROSA ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 
OPEN HOUSE.
We are excited to announce that road, sidewalk and drainage improvements on 
Glenrosa and McIver Road start in Spring 2020! We are presenting our plans in 
advance in hopes that you will review the information and provide your valued 
feedback on this important infrastructure project for the Glenrosa neighbourhood. 

Please share your thoughts:

1.	 By speaking with staff tonight (February 5) at our information session
2.	 By reviewing the panels at City Hall through February 14 and completing a feedback form 
	 and submitting to staff in person
3.	 By completing our feedback form and emailing it to 
     communications@westkelownacity.ca by February 14

The Information at this session will be available online at 
 www.westkelownacity.ca/GlenrosaMcIverUpgrades
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